
   This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 
positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 
students.  Because of the recent housing ordinance I now cannot afford to rent a house off campus for 
the next two years and I have to commute from home everyday for the remaining years of college. I am 
missing out on such an incredible life because of an ordinance that concludes to unaffordable rental 
rates. I also have roomates that only want to live with me for their mental health and they are already 
freaking out that I am not gonna be able to live here for the rest of college years. This state has been 
such a disappointment and it never fails to keep disappointing. 
 


